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Announcement 

 

 

Dear Contributors, 

 

We are pleased to announce that thanks to lower printing costs, starting from number 

3 vol. 19, 2010 qualification and page fees for articles submitted to and published in the 

Journal of Animal and Feed Sciences will no longer be charged. 

 

Respectfully yours, Prof. 

Jacek Skomiał, Ph.D. Institute 

Director 


